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Marianne Mertens

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

N. Jerimiah Sappington
Tuesday, March 20, 2018 1:48 AM

Planning Public Email address
Short term rentals

To whom it may concern:

No further short term rentals in the Revelstoke area should be approved. This is driving families and long term citizens

from town, forcing employers to run businesses on low staff and locals to move from the area. Expansion of this scourge

of short term rentals on our local housing market to the agricultural areas of Revelstoke is misguided and harmful to the

local population milieu.

Sincerely,

N. Jerimiah Sappington
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